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            PLASTICS, PLASTICS EVERYWHERE! 

 

                      
 

This term all children across school will be learning all about the 

dangers of plastics in the environment. Through class novels children 

will be discussing our use of plastics. They will be considering the 

impact on marine life and land animals through our use of plastics and 

how they are discarded. In classes across school, the children will in 

an age appropriate way, learn all about the significant effects this is 

having on our planet. 

 

Please talk with your child about how you recycle plastics and how we 

can all play a small part to make a big difference!  

 



Some classes will be asking children to recycle clean plastics from 

home to use for class projects. Please do not send any bottles into 

school that have contained detergent.  

 

Attendance News  

 

            
 

A huge thank you to all parents and carers who support our school  

Attendance Policy and ensure their child/ren arrive on time. 

 

 

It has been a very long time since all classes earned 96% attendance or above. We are hoping  

we achieve this in the last few weeks of this academic year.  

 

 

Mini Police Message re Road Safety-  

A REMINDER FROM LAST MONTH’S NEWSLETTER.  

 

 

 

Just another reminder from Sugar Hill staff and our Mini Police to 

please take great care when driving along Sheraton Road and the 

adjoining side roads. Now we have the warmer weather the sun brings a 

different challenge for visibility when the sun shines in drivers’ eyes! Too 

many drivers are still stopping on the zig zag lines when dropping off at 

Breakfast Club and when dropping off and picking up at the start and 

end of the school day. Local police officers are continuing to do spot 



checks. Please put the safety of all our children and their families 

FIRST. Last week a driver blocked the main gates and left their car 

unattended for at least 10 minutes. Please be mindful staff may need to 

leave the main school car park to attend meetings or family emergencies 

or we may need an Emergency Vehicle to attend an emergency at school.  

 

 

TAYLOR SHAW NEW MENUS  

         

New school MENUS introduced after the Easter Holiday have been 

uploaded to our school website. They are also on display in our SCHOOL 

KITCHEN WINDOW. Our School Nutrition Action Group will be 

surveying pupils to find out their opinions about the NEW MENUS very 

soon.  

 

Safeguarding at Sugar Hill Primary School  

 

 
 

Just a reminder that Safeguarding children at Sugar Hill Primary School is a shared 

responsibility. All visitors to our school receive and sign for a Safeguarding Leaflet 

explaining Safeguarding Procedures at Sugar Hill. If you have any concerns about a child 

please contact a member of our Safeguarding Team at school without delay. 

 

Designated Safeguarding Staff 

Mrs P O’Rourke (Head Teacher), Mrs K Legge (Deputy Head Teacher/Safeguarding Lead), 

Mrs Rowntree and Mrs McCormack (Assistant Heads), Mrs Atkinson-Jones (Social Learning 

Mentor)  

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Legge (Deputy Head Teacher) 



Should you have any concerns please do not delay in contacting us to discuss.  

                                          

                                      Coming next… 

 

 

           

                                  
 


